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18th April 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians,

I am writing to share some exciting news about an upcoming event at our school that I'm sure will thrill both you and your child!

On the 16th of May, we have arranged for a special visitor to come and teach our Year 1, 2, and 3 students all about the fascinating Victorian era. This interactive session will offer our children a unique opportunity to delve into history in a fun and engaging way.

To make this experience even more memorable, we are inviting the children to come dressed in Victorian clothing. Encouraging your child to participate in dressing up will not only add to the authenticity of the day but will also enhance their learning experience as they fully immerse themselves in the Victorian period. If you need any guidance or ideas on Victorian attire, feel free to reach out to us, and we'll be more than happy to assist.

We're confident that this special day will leave a lasting impression on your child, sparking their curiosity and passion for history.

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to seeing your child's enthusiasm shine on the 16th of May!

Warm regards,

Miss Longworth 

Year 1,2 and 3 students teacher 

St Mary's RC Primary School
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